Fourth Grade Weekly Newsletter
August 28 – September 1,  2017


Our Third Week in 4th Grade

Spelling – This past week we focused on long and short /e/ sounds.  Next week we will focus on long and short /i/ sounds.

Reading – Students should be keeping up with their “Reading Reflections Log” (Due Tuesday!); this is in place of a normal reading log.  We are continuing to read stories and articles in small and whole groups.

Writing – We have started brainstorming for our first personal narrative – “My Best Day Ever!”

Social Studies – We will be continuing our unit with Geography for the next few weeks. 
Math – We have finished Chapter One and everyone has done an awesome job. Next week we will be jumping into Chapter 2 which will cover Multiplication and Division concepts and facts. 

Science – Lesson 2 in our science book involves different things that a scientist has to use and do to be an actual scientist. We have talked about their many tools they need, how to come up with a hypothesis and inferences, and we talked about examples of different scientist (marine biologist and meteorologist). We will be finishing up Lesson 2 next week with a Vocabulary quiz, and then moving on to Lesson 3. 
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Looking Ahead

Monday, Sep. 4 – Labor Day – No School!

Friday, Sep. 8 – Spelling Test


	Students of the Week
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Mrs. Powers’
Tiger of the Week
	
Addison
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Ms. Davis’ 
Owl of the Week
	
Dakota



Please be sure to check our class website for updates and Homework for the week.
lewis4thgrade.weebly.com

4th Grade Classroom Wish List
· Canon Printer Ink (#245 and #246)
· Colored Computer Paper
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